
 
 

 Who can believe it is already week 8?! There are still 2 and a half weeks left in Term 4 (Final Day of Term: 
Thurs 16th Dec) so make sure you continue to come to class as the final few lessons of term are always jam 
packed with fun new content and bonus Christmas activities and routines! 
  

 

Congratulations to all of our amazing dancers who performed in their End of Year Concert; ‘There’s Nowhere To Go But 

Up’ on the weekend. Everyone performed beautifully and we couldn’t be prouder of our littlest dancers. Please allow 

approx. 2 weeks for photos and videos to be uploaded to the Media Folder. 
 

For those of you who missed our social media posts media for our ‘PAUSE PLAY’ Production is available now! For those of 

you who have misplaced the link to access this content please >CLICK HERE< 

Remember to tag @danceetc.perth in all of your social media posts so we can share in the memories. 
 

Our End of Year Wind Up is not far away! Come join us on SATURDAY 18TH DECEMEBR at 1PM – 4PM at the RICKMAN 

DELAWNEY VASTO RESERVE IN BALCATTA. We have organised Food Trucks (including the Unicorn Ice cream Van that was 

very popular last year!), Inflatable Obstacle Course, Music, Face Painting and Minute to Win It style games (with prizes up 

for grabs!) for all ages. All are welcome, BYO your own little picnic and join our Dance etc Family for one last celebration 

before the end of 2021. We hope to see you all there! 

 

Are you registered to receive our Summer Holiday Info Pack? Don’t miss out on finding out about our January School 

Holiday Program, contact us today to go onto the mailing list to receive further information about all of our holiday 

programs. With dance and acro workshops along with Mini Dance Camps for our cupcakes students and Full Day Camps 

for 6+yr students there is something for everyone this school holidays. 
 

 

We are in the final stages of putting together our 2022 Timetable and Information Pack and we cannot wait to share this 

with you all! If you have any Non Dance etc friends who are interested in joining us in 2022 make sure they get in touch 

with our team and pop their email in our mailing list so they can receive an Info Pack as soon as it is released. As always 

current Dance etc Members will have 2 weeks to submit their re-enrolment requests before we open enrolments to new 

families so make sure you are looking out for all the important re-enrolment details coming your way soon. 

  
 

Do not forget to keep track of all the important dates and make sure you have marked everything relevant to your dancer 

in your diary! 

  

Term 4 Dates: Sat 9th October - Thur 16th December 

Re-Enrolments For 2022 Open: December (Exact Date TBC) 

Carols @ Scarborough Beach: Sunday 12th December  

End of Year Wind Up: Saturday 18th December @ 1pm - 4pm  

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8prv0vir5myozai/AABXmrIO7ZuTtExRy7olmiFsa?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/p2fa643by6odkzh/AAA8u_mpdzUqafvAy5O76xfZa?dl=0

